Douglas' 3/6/22 Message Hello Dragon Families!

Mensaje está en español a continuación

Thank you all for the lovely emails and warm welcome. I am genuinely excited to be a part of the Douglas school community finally!

Board Advisory Meeting - Douglas families are welcome to attend the District 6 BAC meeting on Wednesday, March 9 at 12 pm. The meeting will be held virtually through Google Meet. If you wish to access the meeting, please find the information below https://www.wcpss.net/site/Default.aspx?PageID=2&DomainID=4#calendar1/20220309/event/644697

Spirit Night at Chick-fil-a s on Wednesday, March 9th!

Interim AP: Please join us in welcoming Mike Lentz as Douglas' interim assistant principal. Mr. Lentz's first day at Douglas was on Wednesday, March 3. He prepared the following letter of introduction.

Mr. Michael Lentz graduated from Slippery Rock State University in Pennsylvania with a Bachelor's Degree in Geography and Social Studies, Secondary Education. Following a period of military duty, he began a career in education, coming to work within WCPSS in 1995. Initially assigned to teach History at Apex High School, he also helped to coach track, cross country, wrestling, and JV/Varsity football for a period of four years. While at Apex High School, he received a Master's of School Administration Degree from Campbell University and shortly thereafter began a series of assignments within WCPSS as an administrator. His assignments included time spent at Apex High School, East Wake High School, and N. B. Broughton High School. Happily married to his lovely wife Sandy, he is the proud parent of two sons and a grandfather to seven grandchildren. Mr. Lentz is very excited to join the Douglas Dragon Team!

Kind regards,

Tiffany Faison-BUllock